Ways N Means — May Bulletin
By Harriet Altherr, Chairman

Time is running out! There are a lot of questions about the Department raffle. The drawing is
June 11th in the parking lot of the Crowne Plaza Hotel. Yes-the convention is cancelled but we
will still have the drawing on June 11th.

Nancy Middleton will handle the drawing (with help but we don't know who at this time). I live
quite a long way from Grand Rapids, so Nancy will do the drawing for me.

Because of the State of Michigan Charitable Gaming rules the raffle will be held at the Crowne
Plaza as stated on the ticket. For those who would like more tickets, please let me know and i
will mail them ASAP.

Mail checks (made payable to AMVETS Aux Dept of Mi) and ticket stubs to:

Harriet Altherr - 6250 Lily lane NE-Kalkaska Mi 49646.

Post marked June 1st.

Please stay safe, wear your mask and i hope to see everyone as soon as it is safe. Your help &
support is appreciated. If you have any questions, please call me at 989-476-0167.



